
 

 

 

Wednesday, 19th April 2023. 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Unfortunately, during the next half term, we will not be able to run sports after-school 
clubs as usual. Mr Hemmings, our sports coach, sustained a serious injury over the Easter 
break and is unable to run these clubs. Due to the short notice, it has not been possible to 
arrange cover for the clubs. We will continue to look for alternatives but it is unlikely we 
will be able to arrange new clubs before the half term break. 

Children are still welcome to attend our ‘Jam Coding’ and ‘Speak Like A Native’ clubs. Arts 
and Crafts club will also be running soon. A letter will be sent out shortly with information 
about this.   

As soon as we are able to run sports clubs again, we will let you know.  

We are very sorry for the inconvenience this may cause you and your child. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr. David Lee 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


